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I support the Bill HB 3213 - prohibiting manufacturers from selling or offering 

cosmetics developed through use of cosmetic animal testing.  

 

I only purchase cosmetics who do NOT test on animals or use animal products.  If I 

can't find any - then I do without.  Why?  Because we have evolved enough now in 

our humanity that we understand what is harmful to us and what is not.  We do not 

need to continually test on animals to see the harmful results.  We also can access 

many other alternative ingredients with a history of safety without subjecting innocent 

animals to torture testing a questionable ingrediant.   

 

Oh behalf of the Animal Kingdom - please pass this Bill! 

 

Thank you! 

 


